
Dear Parents 

 

The school will be issuing Visitor's Pass/ Card for all 

visitors who enter the school premises, as per the school 

safety policy initiatives. 

 

Parents / visitors are kindly requested to follow school 

rules and co-operate with the security personnel serving 

at the school gates. 

 

Regards 

St. Paul’s School 


